
I am writing to you regarding the proposal of the sand and gravel quarry development  
 
I would like to make it clear that I am objecting to this.  
 
I have a 5 year old son who has only recently started at Cookley Sebright Primary School 
and upon reading evidence and studies into the health impacts created from the air 
pollution that the quarry will inevitably create I am at a loss for words and as to why this 
proposal would ever be considered.  
 
Our children deserve to grow and learn in a space that is safe and free from harm! 
Intentionally exposing them to harmful dust that could potentially leave them with long 
term health problems and even to premature death is utterly devastating.  
 
I object to the development of the quarry! 
 
Regards  
 
Natalie Harrison  
 
 


